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Wilandra Copper Project Drill Update  

Highlights 

▪ Wilandra Copper Project Reverse Circulation (RC) drill program has been completed, with 

19 holes for 4,081 metres drilled.  

▪ Downhole EM surveys will be completed this week on the deepest hole where mineralisation 

has been intersected. 

▪ Planning is underway for a follow-up diamond drill program which will be refined further 

once assays and EM data are received.  

▪ All logged mineralised zones have been sampled and dispatched to the lab for multi-element 

assay. 

G11 Resources Limited (‘G11 Resources’, ‘G11’ or ‘the Company’) is pleased to announce that the 
Wilandra Copper Project RC drill program has been successfully completed.  The program was temporarily 
interrupted due to wet weather with final holes completed over the past week.   

Nineteen holes for 4,081 metres have been drilled targeting four prospective zones within the Wilandra 
Copper Corridor.  All mineralised intercepts have been dispatched to the laboratory for multi-element 
analysis. Preparation for down hole EM surveys continues with the geophysical crew aiming to complete 
the program later this week.  The interpretation and assessment of deep EM conductors, often related to 
massive sulphide mineralisation will take place over the coming weeks. 

The G11 technical team is encouraged by this current RC program and as a result has commenced 
planning for a diamond drill program.  G11 is fully approved to undertake another program with the 
Company having all relevant permits in place to recommence drilling immediately.  The planned program 
will be refined as results become available from the additional EM survey that will be looking for conductors 
at depth and along strike.  

This program represents the logical next step in the Company’s goal of unlocking the mineralisation 
potential of its significant landholding in the under-explored Koonenberry Belt. 

The Company looks forward to updating the market on results from this drill program. 

 

For further information please contact info@G11Resources.com.au 
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